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The deadline for ordering school health forms has been extended to March 15, 2019. Each district must determine the    

number of CHR-1 and HAR-3 forms needed based on its student population and number of forms currently in stock. Please 

order sufficient numbers to share with charter, private and parochial schools served by your district and with all health care 

provider offices in your community.  
 

The Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE) distributes CHR-1 and HAR-3 forms to one public school      

location in each Town. Private schools will need to contact the local public school nursing supervisor regarding the 

health forms they need for the coming school year. Public school nursing supervisors (or your delegate) only, please access 

the following link for ordering 2019-20 school health forms: 2019healthformsorder 
 

Directions:  

1. Orders for CHRs and HARs will only be accepted via this Survey. No faxes or emails will be accepted!  

2. All questions in this survey must be answered in order to successfully process your order.  

3. Only one order per public school district will be accepted. Only school nurse supervisors should order for their districts. 

Individual school nurses, please connect with your supervisors regarding your individual school needs. 

4. Your order will be changed if you have ordered excessively for the size of your district. Order for ONE school year 

only. 

5. Deadline has been extended to March 15, 2019.  

6. The blue form that will be shipped is located on the CSDE school nurse web page at www.ct.gov/sde/schoolnurse 

7. We do not distribute the yellow form/Early Childhood Health Assessment Record. It is located on the CSDE school 

nurse web page at www.ct.gov/sde/schoolnurse  
 

Stephanie Knutson, MSN, RN 

School Health Administration 

Education Consultant for School Nursing and School Health 

Ordering School Health Forms for the 2019-20 School Year 
[Cumulative Health Records (CHR-1) and Health Assessment Records (HAR-3) ] 

 Mandatory:  

2018-19 School Health Services Program Information Survey  and Concussion Reporting 
 

Section 10-203b. Health Services Program Information Survey, states that: 

“For the school year commencing July 1, 2017, and each school year thereafter, each local and regional board of edu-
cation shall complete the Health Services Program Information Survey and submit the survey to the Department of 
Education, in a form and manner prescribed by the department.” As such, each local and regional board of education 
must complete the full Survey that includes concussion questions as mandated by Section 10-149e of the Connecticut 
General Statutes. 

All Surveys MUST be completed by June 1, 2018, to allow adequate time for data analysis. All information needed to complete 
the Survey will be available on the EdAdvance Web site by April 1, 2019. 

School Nurse Coordinators/Supervisors will need to gather data from each school in their local or regional school districts. 
Each school nurse will need to provide school level data as of February 1, 2019. Only one survey per school district is accepted 
by the Survey Administrator. 

https://sdect.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_43fkhBS1Ys8jGZL
http://www.ct.gov/sde/schoolnurse
http://www.ct.gov/sde/schoolnurse
http://edadvance.org/schools-districts/research-evaluation-cpre/state-department-of-education-health-services-survey
https://www.cga.ct.gov/2017/pub/chap_166.htm
https://www.cga.ct.gov/2017/pub/chap_166.htm
http://edadvance.org/schools-districts/research-evaluation-cpre/state-department-of-education-health-services-survey
http://edadvance.org/schools-districts/research-evaluation-cpre/state-department-of-education-health-services-survey
http://edadvance.org/schools-districts/research-evaluation-cpre/state-department-of-education-health-services-survey
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The Connecticut State Department of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons. The Connecticut State Department of Education does not discriminate in any 

employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, color, religious creed, sex, age, national origin, ancestry, marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, disability 

(including, but not limited to, intellectual disability, past or present history of mental disorder, physical disability or learning disability), genetic information, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut state and/or federal 

nondiscrimination laws. The Connecticut State Department of Education does not unlawfully discriminate in employment and licensing against qualified persons with a prior criminal conviction. Inquiries regarding the 

Connecticut State Department of Education’s nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Levy Gillespie, Equal Employment Opportunity Director/Americans with Disabilities Act Coordinator, Connecticut State Depart-

ment of Education, 450 Columbus Boulevard, Suite 607, Hartford, CT 06103, 860-807-2071, Levy.Gillespie@ct.gov.  

Nondiscrimination Statement 

S T E P H A N I E  G .  K N U T S O N ,  M S N ,  R N   

C O N N E C T I C U T  S T A T E  D E P A R T M E N T  O F  

E D U C A T I O N   

E D U C A T I O N  C O N S U L T A N T  

Connecticut State Department of Education 

Bureau of Health/Nutrition, Family Services and 

Adult Education 

Phone:  860-807-2108 

E-mail:  stephanie.knutson@ct.gov 

mailto:Levy.Gillespie@ct.gov

